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The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over the phone on Wednesday, December 

18th and began around 300pm. There were a total of 8 chapter members that were able to attend. The 

short meeting consisted of an update on the High Plains conference in North Platte.  They have called 

places for the event and will most likely have the conference at the Nebraska Extension office which will 

be the same place they hosted it 4 years ago.  Other than that, planning has been smooth for the 

upcoming conference in August 2020. The next new business discussed was voting on new officers.  If 

anyone is interested in becoming a chapter officer or nominating someone, please get in contact with 

Jeremy Martin. Elizabeth Vickery left for a new position in Alaska, this means the webmaster chapter 

officer will need to be filled ASAP. The next item talked about was volunteers needed for the Mentzer 

leadership award. These volunteers will be able to pick who would be the next recipient of the award. 

We also need volunteers to assist with picking the winner for the Jim Johnson Scholarship. Please 

contact Jeremy or Jaclyn if interested in being a part of either of these teams. The meeting then came to 

an end around 315pm. The next meeting is expected to be sometime in January.  

 

 

Jeremy Martin         Wesley Hovorka 

President          Secretary 

 


